Eco Elite UK Ltd
44 Mulgrave Road
London

SE18 5TY

F.A.O Mr D Wyatt -~ Sales Director

Dear Dave,

With regards to your enquiry as to our opinion of the LED lights that you supplied us,
the basic energy savings are very good in comparison with the old lighting. However another
very good cost saving with these lights is that in one cold store we exchanged them for the
original lighting was producing the heat equivalent to 10 x 1 bar electric fire, the LED lights
are producing virtually no heat. In the past we were paying for electricity to produce this
heat as a by product of lighting and then paying for energy again to run the refrigeration
plant to extract this heat from the chamber. This scenario would even bring a smile to the
face of Ebenezer Scrooge.

Yours Sincerely
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Lew Peppercorn

Cold Store Manager

March Cold Stores
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Haulage undertaken in accordancs with RHA conditions of carriage. Storage in accordance with recommended
conditions for storage services of the Cold Storage and Distribution Federation. Copies are available on requost,
Company Reg. No 04789531, 3 Morley’s Place, Sawston, Cambridge CB22 3TG



